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17 September 2018 

Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD Bicycle User Group 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Dr Bean 

Thank you for your letter and supporting information of 28 August 2018 about the Move Safe 
Brisbane consultation. 

Road safety for all users is of the utmost importance to Council and is the driving force 
behind this aspect of Council's citywide pedestrian safety review. I have forwarded the 
feedback you provided from CBD Bug onto our Transport Planning and Strategy (TPS) team 
for their review and I appreciate the effort which has gone into collating this. 

The consultation has now closed and feedback received is being used to identify and prioritise 
safety improvements for both pedestrians and cyclists in conjunction with data from the 
Queensland Police Service crash database. It is anticipated that the report on key outcomes 
will be provided later this year. 

If you have any further enquiries regarding this matter, please contact Mr Myles Fairbairn, 
Policy, Strategy and Planning Manager from TPS, on 3403 7907. 

I trust this information is of assistance and thank you again for providing your feedback on 
this important issue. 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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